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AMERICAN MEDICAL RESPONSE 

Patient Focused - Customer Centered - Caregiver Inspired 

March 2, 2009 

Senator David Y. Ige, Chair-Committee on Health 
Hawaii State Legislature 
Hawaii State Capitol, Room 215 
415 South Beretania Street 
Honolulu, HI 96813 

Dear Senator Ige, 

This letter is to infonn you of my intent to perform my duties, capably and willingly 
while serving as a member of the Statewide Health Coordinating Council, should the 
Senate approve and reconfinn my nomination for a second tenn. This would apply to the 
July 1,2009 to June 30, 2013 term. 

During this current term, although I was still learning the various nuances, I fully enjoyed 
being apart of the CON process. I believe I've made a positive impact in this ever so 
important and essential process and I look forward to 4 more years of making a positive 
contribution as a SHCC member. If you have any questions, please feel free to caU me at 
(808) 487-4900. 

Sincerely, 

&~ 
Allily Ancheta, MPH 
Operations Manager-Oahu 
American Medical Response 

99-840 Iwaiwa Street 
Aiea. HI 96701 

~001l003 



LINDA LINGLE 
GOVERNOR OF HAWAII 

CHIYOME LEINAALA FUKINO, M.D. 
DIRECTOR OF HEALTH 

STATE OF HAWAII 
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 

P.O. Box 3378 
HONOLULU, HAWAII 96801-3378 

In reply. please refer to: 

Senate Committee on Health 

GM 314, Submitting for consideration and confirmation to the Statewide Health 
Coordinating Council, Gubernatorial Nominee, 

Andrew P. Ancheta 

Testimony of Chiyome Leinaala Fukino, M.D. 
Director of Health 

March 11, 2009 

File: 

Department's Position: The Department of Health supports the nomination and confirmation of 

2 Mr. Andrew P. Ancheta to the Statewide Health Coordinating Council. 

3 Fiscal Implications: None. 

4 Purpose and Justification: The purpose is for consideration and confirmation to the Statewide Health 

5 Coordinating Council, Gubernatorial Nominee, Andrew Ancheta. Mr. Ancheta is the Operations 

6 Manager for the American Medical Response Ambulance for Oahu and has over 20 years of experience 

7 in the Emergency Medical Services industry. He holds a Master of Public Health degree and Bachelor 

8 or Arts degree from the University of Hawaii at Manoa. He has been an active member of the 

9 Statewide Health Coordinating Council over the past few years. 

10 We ask for your support on the confirmation ofMr. Ancheta on the Statewide Health 

11 Coordinating Council. 
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